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In person voting limits access to voting to many citizens- those who lack transportation or 
childcare, those with disabilities, etc. Voting from home allows you to take time to research the 
issues in the comfort of your home and make a more educated decision. Oregon has a high 
percentage of voters using mail in ballots and this would drastically decrease with in person voting. 
Costs would increase for both constituents and the State. Please retain mail in ballots for all 
Oregonians. 


